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Important Dates

10/2/24 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each

10/2/24 - Picture Day & Count Day

10/4/24 - PTA Fundraiser ends - forms & money due

10/31/24 - Half Day - students dismissed @ 11:20 - Records day PM for teachers

10/31/24 - Webb Halloween Parade 10:30AM

From the Principal

Dear Parents and Families,

This week on Wednesday is picture day at Webb. It is also the state count day. That

day, especially, is important for attendance as it impacts our state funding. We hope you will

make every effort to make school a priority and have your child to school on time each day.

Sincerely,

Principal, Webb Elementary

Count Day
Count Day is coming up on Wednesday October 2nd. Attendance is extremely important on Count

Day as it's when public schools count the number of kids in attendance, and that information is

used to determine how much funding each school will receive. All kids that attend that day will be

entered in my raffle to win fun toys & prizes such as squishmellows, Roblox, Five Below, Meijer,

Target & Kroger gift cards.

YMCA SportPort

Every other week the YMCA will put on an after school fun event on Thursdays for any

Webb students who are interested. You will need to check in the newsletter each week for

that link. There will NOT be one this week. Check the newsletter next week for the link

for the event next Thursday.

Bagels $1.25

We will be selling bagels on WEDNESDAYS this year and they will be now be $1.25. Please

make a note of these changes. One suggestion was to send the dollar and quarter in a

plastic ziploc type bag, so your child doesn’t lose any of their money. We will again offer

salt, plain, cinnamon raisin & onion. Students who are late will NOT be allowed to buy a

bagel unless they have a doctor’s note for their tardiness. The cost of the bagel is now

$1.25.



Vaccination Clinic

Fundraiser

The PTA is having a fundraiser and is hoping everyone will join us in supporting this cause.

Forms went home with students on Monday last week. Forms & money are due October

4th.

Picture Day

Picture day is Wednesday, October 2nd. Forms were sent home with students last week.



M-STEP Reports

Parents of students in 4th and 5th grades (last years 3rd & 4th graders) will receive

reports on Friday about your student’s progress on the M-STEP test. Please take some

time to review this with your child. This test is important as it is a measure of the child’s

as well as the school’s progress in teaching the state standards.

Snacks/Treats Policy
Please see the district policy on snacks/treats in school. You MUST reach out to your child’s

teacher ahead of time to discuss any sort of snack/treat that is brought in. Each teacher will

have their own policy on how they handle these donations and they will be communicating that to

you if they haven’t done so already. Please keep in mind that ABSOLUTELY NO HOMEMADE

TREATS/SNACKS CAN BE BROUGHT IN FOR STUDENTS.

“Due to health concerns and scheduling, treats and snacks for any occasion must be arranged in
advance with the classroom teacher. All treats and snacks must be store bought and prepackaged in
individual servings. No homemade treats or snacks are allowed at school. Treats and snacks may not
require refrigeration and must have a clearly printed list of ingredients on the packaging. We strongly
encourage you to select a treat or snack with nutritional value.”

Health Forms

We are using new health forms at school. Teachers/staff will send students to the office with

a health form when there has been any kind of health issue. The staff in the office will

complete the bottom portion with actions taken. Copies of these forms will be sent home with

students at the end of the day. That way parents are aware of any health issues that may have

happened during the day. Please note that we will still make phone calls to families for the same

reasons as we have before.

October is Anti-Bullying Month

October is Anti-Bullying Month and we have a series of activities planned to support this

initiative at Webb. We will be kicking off with our monthly Monday Morning Meeting next

week. Throughout the month the morning announcements will give tips and information

about bullying. The students will be doing different activities each week as they learn

about what bullying is and is not and tips for stopping bullying or reporting it if they see it.

We will also have special dress up days each week to show our support. Our hope is to

bring awareness to our whole Webb community.

Anti-Bullying Dress-up Days:

Monday, October 7th - It’s Okay to Be Different - mismatch day

Wednesday, October 16th -Unity Day:For Kindness, Acceptance and Inclusion - Wear orange

Friday, October 25th - Put Bullying to Rest - Wear pajamas to school

Tuesday, October 29th -Stomp Out Bullying - wear Webb gear w/paw prints or dark blue

Playground After School

With the nice weather in the fall many families choose to stay and play on the playground

after school. Please don’t forget our school rule about playground use after school. Any

students staying on the playground after school MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT

and the adult must be physically in the playground area. This does NOT count for older

siblings. Students who walk home, must go home and cannot return until after 6PM (when

latchkey is done for the day) without an adult. We do NOT monitor the playground after

school. Adults MUST monitor their students. We appreciate your help with this.



October Lunch Menu

Cell Phones

We want to make you aware that students are NOT allowed to have phones out during

school for any reason. Any phones that are taken out or are being used during the day will

be confiscated and put down in the office. The phone can only be picked up by a

parent/guardian from the office at the end of the day. If you are sending in a phone with

your student, it must be either turned in to the teacher or left in the student’s locker in

his/her backpack. Please keep in mind that lockers do not lock and we are not held

accountable for any property that is lost or stolen. We highly recommend that phones be

turned in to the teacher before school starts and that he/she gets it back at the end of

the day.
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